Milesburg Borough
RESIDENT FEEDBACK FORM

FOR THE BOROUGH WEBSITE

Please complete this form to help us consider the future updates to our website content.

You can return the form to the Borough Office either 1) in person or put in the mailbox by the front door, 2) by
mail to the Borough, P.O. Box 518, Milesburg, PA 16853, 3) give directly to a Council member, or you may also
scan your completed form and email it to milesburghboro@outlook.com. We thank you for your feedback.

What current website content would you like to
keep on the site?

What content would you like to see added to the
website?

ex. Community Park reservation information

Ex. Meeting Minutes




Milesburg Borough
RESIDENT FEEDBACK FORM

FOR THE BOROUGH WEBSITE

Please give us your feedback on the current webpage layout (e.g. visual appeal, navigation of) What would
you change, add, or like provided differently?

What questions do you have for the Council about the current/future website?

What suggestions (other than above) do you have for the Council about the current/future website?

Other feedback on this topic is welcome.

If you would like to, please feel free to provide your contact information for continued conversation about your
feedback and this topic.

Name: Address:

Email: Phone:

We appreciate your time, feedback, and participation on developing the future state of your Borough’s website.

Thank you,
Borough Council



